
From: Mike Shukster   
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 11:24 AM 
To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: My input regarding councillor Perrelli's enviro day event 

  
I would just like to provide my input regarding the upcoming discussion about who should fund this 
event. 
When I saw that this event was taking place I emailed councillor Perrelli to ask about who was paying for 
this – especially since his vote, among others, were the reason the program was stopped in the first 
place. 
He explained to me that this money would come from money allocated to each councillor to hold such 
events.  Although I did not think such obvious self-promotion should be accomplished  with tax payers 
money I accepted his response as honest.   
Now that I have come to understand this was not quite the case and that he wants the citizens of 
Richmond Hill to pay for something he obviously was not in the position to offer.   
While I would like to see the replacement blue box program be reinstated in the town, I do not see why 
we should be paying for an event that councillor Perrelli was using to market himself.   
In my mind, this was an irresponsible and poorly planned personal promotion and he would like us to 
pay for his error in judgement.   
 
Mike Shukster 
404 Easy St. 
Richmond Hill 
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